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2015 SENATE BILL 266 

The bill permits a local governmental unit to repeal its comprehensive plan and 
eliminates the requirement that ordinances must be consistent with a local comprehensive plan 
if no plan is in effect. The bill also eliminates the defunct comprehensive planning grant 
program. 

SENATE AMENDMENT 1 

The amendment deletes the lapse for the inactive comprehensive planning grant 
program, preserving the current status of the land information fund. 

BILL HISTORY 

On November 18, 2015, the Senate Committee on Government Operations and Consumer 
Protection recommended Senate Amendment 1 for adoption by a vote of Ayes, 5; Noes, 0.  The 
committee then recommended the passage of Senate Bill 266, as amended, by a vote of Ayes, 3; 
Noes, 2. 
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